
Emergency CONFERENCE CALL NOTES 
 
I. Emergency Industry Conference Call for Rating Template Differences found at 

the January 11, 2006 rater calibration workshop. Held on January 17, 2006 2:00 
PM EST 

II. Attendees on Call 
Don Bartlet, LZ 
Brian Koehler, SWRI 
Cory Koglin, Afton 
Marty Rose, Afton 
Don Lind, TMC 
Dale Smith, Parc Chair 
 

III. The raters with the help of the Don Lind found that the Axle Cover Rating 
Template for the L-33-1 rating could be placed in two possible positions with a 
difference in the area covered with each of the possible positions. 

 
IV. Discussion around cause was brief based on the comparisons of the templates. 

The two positions of the template could change the position of the template by 
0.010 in. The issue is not the actual position of the template but the possibility of 
getting different results based on the two possible positions of the templates. 

 
V. Each of the labs have different numbers of templates and numbers in use. The 

labs agreed to send their new and old templates to one location to have them 
compared and marked for future rating. The final results of the findings in the 
motion. The continuing stand reference system will show if there is a difference in 
reference results. 

 
VI. Motions: All labs will ship all their new and all but one old template to be 

delivered January 20, 2006 to PARC for comparison. Each template is to be 
tagged with the lab and new or old. Dale Smith (PARC) and Don Lind (TMC) 
will review, approve mark in the same orientation, and serialize the templates. 
The controlled templates are to be return shipped to the labs by January 26, 2006. 
PARC will replace the LRI template from one of their set. The controlled 
templates will begin being used with the next stand reference in each of the labs. 
Motion: Brian Koehler 
Second: Don Lind 
Vote: All in favor 

 
VII. Adjourn  
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